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Subject:   
McDonald’s 2340 E. Moreland Blvd. – Final Site Plan & Architectural Review 

 

Details:  
McDonald’s is proposing to raze the existing store 2340 Kossow Rd. and construct a new store in its place.  The 
Kossow Road/Moreland Blvd. intersection work has recently been completed resulting in only one access point to 
this site which is located off of the realigned Abbott Dr.  McDonald’s is proposing a new store to more efficiently 
handle the new traffic patterns on the site.  An approximately 4,400 sq. ft. store is proposed with a drive-thru.  A 15 
foot wide parking lot setback is being maintained along Moreland and Kossow but along the realigned Kossow 
right-of-way the set back is proposed at about 5 feet.  Since the street is no longer immediately adjacent to this 
area, staff supports this setback but would like to see the original east/west sidewalk connection along this lot line 
to remain.  Two mature trees along Moreland Rd are proposed to be removed, staff feels they should remain or at 
least be replaced.   Several more mature trees are being removed along the north side of the site, staff would like 
to see McDonalds replace these trees north of the existing sidewalk on city owned property.  This effort should be 
coordinated with the City Public Works Department.  
 

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Click here to enter text. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
Click here to enter text. 

      

Staff Recommendation: 
 Staff recommends final approval of the site plan and architectural review with comments above and the condition 
that all comments from the Engineering Dept., Fire Dept.  and Water Utility be addressed. 

 
 


